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Comments: Fee rates that are being considered.

I think that fees (considering the lack of federal funding) are a necessary evil. The

proposed rate structure is too expensive. Reducing the rates by 50% would be a better solution.
The current rate structure would limit the ability of some families to backpack overnite on multiway
trips in the backcountry.,

Thank you,

Bruce Moffatt

2154 NE Deciduous Ave.

Millersburg, Oregon 97321

541-908-2371



